Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Dale Walter <dalemwalter@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2021 9:02 AM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Docket UE 200980

[EXTERNAL]

Gentlemen:

Here we go again! | just received notice of PSE request for a rate increase. This seems like a constant effort. Filing after
filing. No matter how many increases they receive, they still have too many outages. | would hope this increase will be
blocked until they can better control the power outages!

Sincerely,

Dale Walter

13315 S.E. 197" St.

Renton, Wa. 98058

153 631 8610

dalemwalter@hotmail.com



